

LET'S GO GREEN:

- I. Watch the video carefully and give your opinion about: "What is being Eco – friendly?"

I think, _____

- II. What does Sandra do to have an eco-friendly routine? Choose the correct alternative.



- A) She brushes her teeth with a plastic toothbrush.
- B) She brushes her teeth with a biodegradable toothbrush.
- C) She never brushes her teeth with a toothbrush.



- A) She charges her cellphone all day.
- B) She plugs her cell phone all time.
- C) She unplugs her cell phone when finishes her online classes.



- A) She always buys trendy clothing.
- B) She wears new clothes.
- C) She wears recycled clothing.



- A) She waters the plants every day.
- B) She rarely waters the plants every.
- C) She never waters the plants.

Teacher: Sandra Carpio Romero.

III. Now, Read the text and answer the questions given.

Hi! My name is Camila and I am 16 years old. Let me tell you about my routine. I wake up at 7 o'clock every day and I go to the store to buy a plastic cup of juice and a sandwich. I always go to the supermarket at 9 o'clock on weekdays. I usually forget to bring bags with me, so I often use plastic bags from the store. When I walk to the market sometimes there is trash in the street, but I never pick it up and throw it away. On Saturday mornings at 11:00, I play soccer with friends. I always buy a large bottle of water after the game. I never sort the trash so it can be recycled. My favorite time of the week is Sunday afternoon, because I always watch TV with my family at 3 o'clock.

However, my sister Muriel has a different routine. She says that she is eco-friendly. She wakes up at 7 o'clock every day and she makes breakfast at home. She always goes to the market at 10 o'clock on Saturday. She always remembers to bring bags with her to the supermarket so she never needs to use plastic bags from the store. She never buys packaged goods or plastic bottles. She always takes recycled bags or glass containers to buy rice, beans and other products. She usually sorts the garbage into plastic, paper and organic. Her favorite time of the week is Sunday mornings, because she waters the plants and listens to music

1. What is the best title for this reading? Choose the correct Option.

a) The best daily routine.

b) What is an eco- friendly routine?

c) What do you do every day?

2. Who has an eco-friendly routine? : **Camila or Muriel**

3. Who goes to the market at nine from Monday to Friday? **Camila or Muriel**

4. Who plays soccer on Saturday?: **Camila or Muriel**

5. Who uses plastic bags from the supermarket? : **Camila or Muriel**

6. Who waters the plants on Sunday mornings? : **Camila or Muriel**

7. Who never classify the trash?: **Camila or Muriel**